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HAPPY NEW YEAR from            The

Mendham High School PTO!

PTO MEETINGS

The PTO Board Meeting took place on November 1
st

in the Mendham HS Lobby.  To request a copy of

the minutes, email us at wmmhspto@gmail.com.

There will be a PTO General Meeting on February

15
th

at 7pm in the Library at Mendham HS. Please

note the date change! Principal Ryan will be our

Guest Speaker for the evening.  Click this Google

Form Link to register and submit your questions.  

The Welcome Committee

The PTO has a new group called the Welcome

Committee. Our goal is to welcome new families

and students to Mendham and the High School.

We understand transitioning to a new school and

town can be challenging.  That’s why we have

created this committee in conjunction with the

Guidance Department to help make the transition

for new families a little easier. If your family is

interested in befriending newcomers, please click

HERE to sign up.
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PROJECT GRADUATION –

DONUT TRUCK!

On Wednesday,

January 18th, the

Project Graduation

Committee hosted a

Donut Truck for the

seniors to enjoy. It was

a beautiful day and

yummy treats were

overflowing!  In

addition to regular

flavors of powdered

sugar and cinnamon, seniors could enjoy specialty

flavors such as churro, salted caramel pretzel,

Oreo cookie, fruity pebbles and S’mores.  A special

Thank You to Julie Barounis, Dawn Clarke,

Stephanie Fox and Christina King - our volunteers

who manned the amazing Donut Truck.
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HOLIDAY BREAKFAST

On December 21, 2022, the PTO hosted a

breakfast for the teachers and staff of

Mendham HS.  We deep-cleaned the

faculty lounge refrigerator, all their

drawers and utensils, made breakfast

(ordered bagels and pastries), supplied

coffee and stocked their K-Cups.  We also

presented them with a new microwave,

new toaster and new lanyards for their

required IDs.  The teachers were very

appreciative!  Thank You to the Cilio Family for donating the new

microwave and toaster oven and Thank You to the Gisser Family for

donating all those lanyards.

https://www.wmmhspto.org 3

http://www.wmmhspto.org

